
 

Subject: Re: Notification of re-consultation on all Main Modifications to the Breckland 

Local Plan 

Ah but wouldn't it be nice if a restored and beautiful village centre could qualify our village 

to be incorporated into the Breckland of which, since time immemorial, it once was an 

important part? The benefits which might accrue from increased tourism, which are already 

visible within the Breckland since the area was defined some six years ago, would be 

tremendous. We could have so much to offer, and to gain.  

Sent from my iPhone 
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